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Allen, Amber

From: Marsha Edwards 
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2021 9:32 AM
To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: case number GF-21-103669

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

With regard to 2502 Park View Drive, case number GF-21-103669, I am very upset at the thought of 
demolition. It is the best-preserved example of the proposed Austin Air-Conditioned Village Historic 
District. A few years ago I was blessed to be a volunteer for a home tour of that District. And as I live 
in Allandale, I was most proud of the village right next door to me. 
 
I sincerely hope that you will initialize historic zoning, as this house meets the historic landmark 
designation criteria for architecture, historical associations, and community value. I understand that 
2505 and 2507 Park View Drive have also been approved for demolition, and I oppose that also.  
 
Thanks, 
Marsha Edwards 
6112 Bullard Dr. 
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links 
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to 
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  




